Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825
Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

27 January 2016

Subject: Imperial War Museum, Manchester Name: WMiss Ann Other
Class: 3B

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our First World War topic, and to bring their leaming to life, | have arranged a trip

to the Imperial War Museum in Manchester. During their visit, the children will gain hands on
experiences as they explore both replica and genuine artefacts for this period in our history. They
will also have the opportunity to listen to personal stories about life in the trenches and on the

home front.

Our trip is to take place on Tuesday 9th February. We will leave school at 9.00 am and expect to
be back in school by 3.15 pm. The cost of the trip is £10.60 per child. This includes a workshop at
£2.20 per child, the remaining is for transport. Children will need a packed lunch and a full water
bottle. Could you please ensure that the children have no glass bottles with their lunch and no

fizzy drinks.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate money.
Alternatively, you can pay and grant parental permission for the visit using the school shop on
Parentmail2.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Tomkinson

Teacher

Imperial War Museum, Manchester

I would like my child to go to the Imperial War Museum and | enclose £10.60 to cover the cost of
the trip on Tuesday Sth February.

Child’s name:

Parent/Guardian’s name;

Parent/Guardian’s sighature:




